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Friday 30th June

Dear parent/carer,
RE: Class teachers for the next academic year

Today, all children in our current Reception-year 5 classes, met their new teacher for the next academic year.  Teachers planned a variety of engaging activities and games to get to know the children and to help them feel relaxed and ready for the new academic year.  The staffing list is detailed on the third page of this letter.

You will notice that we have some new arrivals to the St Saviour’s team.  I have no doubt that they will bring fresh ideas and skills and the leadership team at St Saviour’s will do all that we can to help them settle into their new role.  Sadly, we also need to say goodbye to the teachers who are either moving onto new opportunities or to our sister school - St Mary’s.  

This year, several teachers have decided to vacate England’s shores and are heading overseas. After five fantastic years as Year 2 (and Year 4) teacher, variously leading a phase, Art/DT, environment and learning & behaviour, Mr Murray is moving to Spain to take up a position as Assistant Head Teacher in Madrid. We’re very sorry to lose him but this is a wonderful opportunity for him and we all wish him well. I’d also like to thank him personally for his amazing commitment over these last five years.

Both Ms McKenzie and Mrs Crombie are relocating to Australia. Although they have only been with us for a short time, I’d like to thank all of them for their hard work this year and wish them all the best down under. Mr Elliott is also heading to Spain to teach, after two years at St Saviour’s in Year 3 and Year 1 – starting as a Newly Qualified Teacher. Again, we wish him well and I’m sure he will enjoy working in Spain. Mr Wognum, who joined us in Year 5 this year, is relocating to Suffolk to join family members. We hope he’ll enjoy the different pace of life in Suffolk and thank him for his hard work and commitment this year. 

After three incredibly committed years, Ms Johnson-Walters is taking up a post slightly further east in Newham. She joined us as an NQT in 2014 and has shown a real commitment to the children whom she has taught over these years. We wish her all the best in her new job.

Sometimes, to ensure the best balance of staff at both St Saviour’s and St Mary’s, we move staff between schools. Mrs Haworth will be moving to St Mary’s to take up the post of Deputy Head teacher, which is a wonderful opportunity for her and a well-deserved reward for her hard work as Maths leader across both schools. After three wonderful years in Reception here, Ms Stolz is heading to St Mary’s to share her expertise there. A big thank you to her for her past and ongoing hard work for St Saviour’s and now St Mary’s. 
In the other direction, Ms Kellman is returning to St Saviour’s; we’re very glad to have her back and I’m sure that parents will join me in welcoming her back to our school. I’m also delighted to welcome back Mrs Elliott, who return after a year of travelling with her family and will resume her position as Assistant Head Teacher with responsibility for Early Years across both schools. Ms McCormick is an experienced teacher joining us from St Mary’s and I’m delighted that, after a period of maternity leave, Mrs Morris has returned to St Saviour’s.
In September, you will have the opportunity to meet your child’s new teacher, with an earlier than usual parents evening, when we will be setting up meetings so that you can ask questions and discuss any issues relating to your child’s learning and well-being.
Over the page is the full list of teachers for next year
Yours faithfully,

David Ogle
Head of School

	Year
	St Saviour’s Teaching Staff 2017-18


	PrSch
	Mrs Small/Mrs Theoklitou

	YRE
	Mrs Hanna – Leader of Early Years

	YRW
	Mrs Elliott/Mrs Woodley

	
	

	Y1O
	Mr Silva

	Y1B
	Ms Kellman

	
	

	Y2E
	Ms Walsh

	Y2W
	Ms Foster – Y1-3 Phase Leader

	Stream
	Mrs Parmenter

	
	

	Y3O
	Ms Brown

	Y3B
	Ms Shabir

	
	

	Y4E
	Ms McCormick Ms Sabato

	Y4W
	Mr  Farmer

	Stream
	Ms Tolliday – Deputy Head

	
	

	Y5O
	Mrs Morris – Y4-5 Phase Leader

	Y5B
	Mr Poulton

	Stream
	Ms Earnshaw - SENCo

	
	

	Y6E
	Ms Cope

	Y6W
	Ms Ford

	Stream
	Ms Dingle DHT

	
	


St Mary’s C of E Primary School


Brooke Road


Walthamstow


E17 9HJ


☎: 020 8521 1066


✉: school@st-marys-coe.waltham.sch.uk





St Saviour’s C of E Primary School


Verulam Avenue


Walthamstow


E17 8ER


☎: 020 8520 0612


✉: school@st-saviours.waltham.sch.uk








Genesis Education Trust Ltd Registered in England No. 10653595
Registered Office: St Marys C of E Primary School, Brooke Road, Walthamstow, London, E17 9HJ


